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910 E. Hillsboro Blvd.  

Deerfield Beach FL. 33441 

954-421-4700 

GFWC -Womanõs Club of   
Deerfield Beach  

April , 2015  Martiôs Message 
Dear Members: 

          Here we are rounding out another year with so much accom-

plished in friendship and improving the quality of life of people.  The 

people of Haiti, Cambodia, and the Philippines are helped medically by 

our generosity.  The missions of the Salvation Army and Alcohol 

Anonymous continue from direct donations and use of our club house. 

We are proud to sponsor Relay for Life and kudos to all who helped 

with our fund raiser for Canine Companions for Independence, the 

State Presidentôs Project 2014-16. Our Educational Endowment Schol-

arship Fund provided students with college funding. We donated our 

club house for two senior students to hold their community service pro-

jects.  Thirty-three other charitable organizations were benefactors of 

donations and club members volunteering their time and talents.    Our 

club house continues to offer a special place for family celebrations and 

for other organizations and businesses to meet.  Our members attend 

city commission meetings and participate in city sponsored events.  As 

a member of the Chamber of Commerce our club supports local busi-

nesses.  

          Our club ñCaught the Waveò formed our Evening Division and is 

now 87 strong!  Thanks to all who sponsored new members and to all 

who let others know about our club!  Sharing your talents and interests 

is what makes the difference in helping others, supporting charitable 

organizations, and making our city a very special place to live, work 

and play.   

          Our community service project ñUnderwater Sculpture Garden 

Projectò began a year and a half ago is now in its final stage and will be 

part of several special events the first week-end in June.  The funds for 

this Art/ Conservation Project were donated through a grant from Mar-

garet Blume. The art theme and artistôs sculptures led to the official 

name ñRapa Nui Reefò Project.  (Easter Island)  Mark your calendars 

to participate in some of the project activities that will be held on June   

5, 6, & 7. You wonôt want to miss these! 

          Thank you for all your help and support during my Presidency.  I 

am very proud to be a part of our ñgiving ñorganization and know it 

will continue to grow and have a positive effect on the quality of life of 

Deerfield Beach.   I look forward to many new friendships, club activi-

ties and accomplishments in the coming year, knowing you will give 

your support to our newly elected president, Barbara Moriarty as she 

leads the way for our clubôs 2015-16 successes. 

Thanks you for all you do!     Marti 

Deerfield Beach  

Womanõs Club 



 
 

April 14  

Installation 

Luncheon 

    12:00 
Darlene Vlazn y ð Presidentõs Project 

Chair, District 13  
will install our new officers    

 
Deer Creek Country Club 

2801 Deer Creek  
Country Club Boulevard 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33442 
 

Valet and Self-Parking Available 
 

 

 

Mary McKenna ï Corresponding Secretary 
 

 
Please let me know if someone is ill or requires a greet-

ing card to be sent for any reason, 954-427-6525 

 

If you have any extra greeting cards (get well, thinking 

of you, etc.) you are not using please donate them to the 

club.  
 
 

New Members 
Barbara Moriarty  - Membership Chair 

 

Avis Swenson 

1193 SE 1 Way 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 

954-360-5247 

Avisswen@aol.com 

 

Judy Lassiter 

700 SE 6th Ave., #203 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 

954-573-7399 

judyleader@gmail.com 

 

Mary Ann Chicosky 

634 Hollows Circle 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33442 

954-429-8570 

Msmac720@aol.com 

 

Nancy Neilson 

500 SE 21 Avenue, #311 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 

260-433-0721 

Nielsen1.2@juno.com 

 
 

      
Your Womanôs Club dues 

are due before May 1. 
 
 

Kitty Cole, Relay for Life Luminary Chair  
 
Luminary Candles may be purchased prior to the 
Relay. You can purchase them at the luncheon, April 
14.  Suggested donation $5.00. Can't make 
Relay? Your luminary will be lit at the cere-
mony. 
Sign up to help at Relay for Life April 18.  
Choose a time, Call: 954-360-7956 4 p.m. 
- Dusk.  

mailto:Avisswen@aol.com
mailto:judyleader@gmail.com
mailto:Msmac720@aol.com
mailto:Nielsen1.2@juno.com


   

North East Focal Point News 
 

CUISINE OF THE 

REGION  

 

Food and Wine Tasting  

Charity Event 
 

All proceeds benefit the programs and ser-

vices at N.E. Focal Point Senior Center and 

Preschool 

 

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 from 5:30 ï 9:00 

pm 

Tickets are $50 and $60 at the door. 

Hillsboro Club , 901 Hillsboro Mile (A1A) Hillsboro 

Beach 

 

Please call 954-480-4460 or email rwilliams@deerfield-

beach.com for further information or to purchase tickets. 

 

NOTE: 
The N.E. Focal Point has joined Social Media 

ï see the exciting things happening at our 

Center! 
Like us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/nefocalpoint 

 

See our photo gallery at: 

www.flickr.com/photos/nefocalpoint  

 
 

Presenting the 

GFWC 125th 

Anniversary 

Stamp 

The new design of 

the brand new 

GFWC 125
th

 An-

niversary stamp! GFWC celebrates 125 years 

of Federated service in 2015, and a new stamp 

design is a great way to commemorate that event.    

 

GFWC Womanôs Club of Deerfield Beach is a 

proud member of General Federated Womenôs 

Clubs.  www.gfwc.org 
  

 

 

Nancy Neilson                   4/1 
Jackie Castro                     4/2 
Denise Bogner                   4/3 
Bobbi-Jo Bernstein    4/6 
Marti McGeary   4/13 
Maureen Kenny    4/16 
Soutien Peng     4/24 

 

mailto:rwilliams@deerfield-beach.com
mailto:rwilliams@deerfield-beach.com
http://www.facebook.com/nefocalpoint
http://www.flickr.com/photos/nefocalpoint


 
 

TNR - Trap Neuter & Release 

  COMMUNITY CAT  FUNDRAISER 
    

 
 

$37 per surgery - Spay or Neuter, 

Ear Notch & Rabies Vaccine 

1 surgery        $  37 

5 surgeries       $185 

10 surgeries      $370 

One day / 35 surgeries:   $ 1,295 

One week - 6 days / 210 surgeries:   $ 7,770 

One month - 26 surgery days / 910 of 

ies:    $33,670 
 

Days and Location: 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday 

Boomerangs Thrift Store 

2365 Wilton Drive, Wilton Manors, 33305 

          Our goal is to provide FREE spay/neuter for out-

side "community" cats that live outside. Our community 

cat population and the people who care for and feed these 

cats desperately need your help to offset the costs of the 

spay/neuter surgeries.  

  

          There are nearly 300,000 stray/feral/outside 

"community" cats living on the streets of Broward Coun-

ty. We provide a much needed service to our community 

by making it easy for people to bring outside cats to us 

for the spay/neuter surgery and required vaccines. We 

also provide trap rental as well as provide expert advice 

to get 100% of the population of the targeted cats safely 

trapped for surgery. 

  

          With your donation, we are able to drastically in-

crease the number of surgeries performed each day, pre-

venting the outside cat population from 

ing.  Spay/neuter saves lives; ends suffering. 

  

Please help us by going to our website  

www.strayaid.org and make your donation today! 

 Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Kevin Wood             Owner/Operator 

 

 

 

954-428-1448 
Air Conditioning/Refrigeration  

Residential/Commercial 

Sales/Service/Installation 

Kevin0963                 #CAC1813916 

 

 

 

Historical Society News 
 

History at High Noon - Michelle Williams of the 

Florida Public Archaeology Network will speak on 

ñFlorida ï very different from the one we know todayò 

on Wednesday, April 15, 12-1pm, in the Commission 

Chambers at Deerfield Beach City. 

  

Guided Tours of Historic Butler House, Saturday 

April 18 ï 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. See the Agricultural 

and Farming History Exhibit. 

 

Sundays at the Butler House ï April 26 ï 1:00 

p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The Annual Backyard Garage Sale.  

Applications available by calling: 561-299-8684 or 

email: elilly707@aol.com or Judithofdfb@gmail.com   

Music ï Raffles ï House Tours - Food 

 

Express Air, Inc.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KR-qolwejeNtNgdzrkALbsia_aHNZt3BZ3poS-LwIu7yyOcmpR53R9qaDx1xUXKCJTI-SyX_nEaxf18UiJevP5vv5KoeaYz_UXg0Gvy0qdmk_wk7TyZqXvFviJbirlrKNKj4WqqmrypjRLAXEB4omWuTqVe_KDp7qLwaQTxLvYc=&c=TtKGkjVggSALh9mJbNM1_tbSkT9Ab5PP-i69J7zFAVrJ8Kohio93kg==&ch=RlIuYwNc98wXheFt_pcaQcUlGnxHQhuJbR4RVVlXiB5Fa0Q9mCRVTg==
mailto:elilly707@aol.com
mailto:Judithofdfb@gmail.com


   

  

There are 2 upcoming fundraising 
opportunities to support 

Canine Companions 
for Independence  

(CCI) 
  

1.  The BOWL for Life 

on Saturday, April 

11th by the Parkland 

Juniorettes will benefit 

both CCI and the American Cancer Society.  Get a 5-

person bowling team together, head out to 

Strikes@Boca and sponsor a lane for $130 ($30 per 

person).  Food and refreshments are included!!  Contact 

Denise Gobin at 954-553-1089 and see attached for de-

tails. 

1.  The Trash to Treasure Sale in Parkland on Satur-

day, April 25th, from 9am-1pm, allows your club to 

rent a parking space at the Pine Trails Amphitheater 

(Parkland) and sell your "treasures" to benefit CCI, 

your club, or the charity of your choice.  Spaces are $35 

each, but we are offering GFWC members the dis-

counted price of $30!!!  We will have a truck (possibly 

WID) pick up any unsold items you don't want to bring 

home again. Our event is paired with an outdoor event 

at the YMCA and is expected to draw some good 

crowds!  Contact me for more information.  Kathy 

Buchko, Parkland Woman's Club, VP of Fundraising,    

GFWC District 13 Membership Chair and President's 

Project Co-Chair  Email:  HappyHearted-

Mom@aol.com 
 

 

        

 

Howell Lawn Service 
896 North Federal Highway #721 

Pompano Beach, Florida 33062 

954-682-353 

 
Mowing, Edging, Weed Eating, 

Hedge Trimming, Clean Up 

Keeping your lawn the  

best on the block  

 

Q: What do you call a dinosaur with an extensive vocabulary? 
A: A thesaurus. 

Q: What word looks the same backwards and upside down? 
A: Swims 

Q: Did you hear about the limo driver who went 25 years without a customer? 
A: All that time and nothing to chauffeur it. 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Canine_Companions_for_Independence.svg
mailto:Strikes@Boca


 
 

 

Chaplain - Thomasina O'Shea 
 

         Ask Me Not  

 

Ask me not the reason why ï 

Why this life is so unfair. 

I do not have the answer; 

Oh, but just the same I care. 

Please ask me not to explain 

Why life has to be so tough. 

I wouldnôt know what to say, 

And words are never enough, 

Yet, this I tell you truly: 

In God there is strength for life, 

He shall take good care of you; 

Everything will be all right. 
Steven Michael Schumacher 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!    April  18th, 2015 

Noon to 4 PM  Central City Campus 

401 SW 4th Street, Deerfield Beach 

Eco-Friendly Arts & Crafts - Vendors 

Bounce House & Petting Zoo - Kids Craft Zone 

Free trees and rain barrels for Deerfield 

residents 
Sign up for Recycling Perks and enter yourself in a chance to 

win an iPad Mini  or even a Toyota Prius! 

Musical entertainment featuring: KRUSH & BIG BRASS 

BED       Mini  food truck rally featuring: 

BC TACOS & BEST FRENCH FRIES 

 

                    Relay for Life 
           April 18-19 

                    Quiet Waters 
Park 

Celebrating Survivors 
 
A survivor is anyone who has ever heard the works, ñYou 
Have Cancerò.  All cancer survivors in the community are 
invited to attend Relay for Life because they are the reason 
we Relay.   To apply or for more information call Karen 
Hardy,  954-242-5485 

 
 

http://recyclingperks.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=105CIAZIijo
http://www.krushonline.com/
http://www.bigbrassbed.com/
http://www.bigbrassbed.com/
http://www.bctacos.com/
http://www.bestfrenchfriesfoodtruck.com/


   

AND THEN IT IS WINTER  
Submitted by: Mary McKenna 

 

Time has a way of moving quickly and catching you un-

aware of the passing years.  But here it isé.my friends 

are retired and getting greyé.they move slower and I see 

an older person now.  Some are in better and some worse 

shape than meé.but I see the great changeé.Not like 

the ones that I remember who were young and vi-

branté.but, like me, their age is beginning to show and 

then it is winter.  We are now those older folks that we 

used to see and never thought weôd be.  

 

And soé.now I enter into this new season of my life un-

prepared for all the aches and pains and the loss of 

strength and ability to go and do things that I wish I had 

done but never did! 

 

But at least I know, that though the winter has come, and 

Iôm not sure how long it will lasté.this I know, that 

when itôs over on this earthé.itôs NOT over.  A new ad-

venture will begin! 

 

Yes, I have regrets.  There are things I wish I hadnôt 

doneé.things I should have done, but indeed, there are 

many things Iôm happy to have done.  Itôs all in a life-

time. 

 

So, if you are not in your winter yeté.let me remind 

you, that it will be here faster than you think.  So, what-

ever you would like to accomplish in your life, please do 

it quickly!  Donôt put things off too long! 

 

Life goes by quickly.  So, do what you can today, as you 

can never be sure whether this is your winter or not!  

You have no promise that you will see all the seasons of 

your lifeé.so, live for today and say all the things that 

you want your loved ones to rememberé.and hope that 

they appreciate and love you for all the things that you 

have done for them in all the years past! 

 

Life is a gift to you.  The way you live your life is your 

gift to those who come after.  Make it a fantastic one. 

 

LIVE IT WELL!  ENJOY TODAY!  DO SOMETHING 

FUN! BE HAPPY!  HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

 

Historical Societyôs History at High Noon 

 

Join local author Sally J. Ling at "History at High Noon" 

on Wednesday, March 18, 12-1pm, in the Commission 

Chambers at Deerfield Beach City Hall as she shares 

her book, OUT OF MIND, OUT OF SIGHT: A Reveal-

ing History of the Florida State Hospital at Chattahoo-

chee and Mental Health Care in Florida. The story of the 

stateôs first mental institution is rich in early Florida his-

tory and, for the first time, reveals the truth about what 

went on behind its doors. Free to come, refreshments, 

donations welcomed. 

 

Sally J. Ling, Floridaôs History Detective, is an author, 

speaker and historian. She writes historical fiction and 

nonfiction and specializes in little known stories of Flor-

ida history.  
 

 

Thank you to the Deerfield Beach Wom-
an's Club for all they do for the community 
and for their continuing support 
of The Salvation Army. 
May God continue to bless all of 

you! 
Jim Moyer 

Community Development 

Donor Program Manager 

1901 W. Broward Blvd. Ft. Lauderdale 954-463-3725 

DONATE! Donôt Hesitate! 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 
A husband and 
wife were driving 
through Louisi-
ana. As they ap-
proached 
Natchitoches, 
they started ar-
guing about the 

pronunciation of the town.  

 
They argued back and forth; then they stopped for 
lunch. At the counter, the husband asked the wait-
ress, "Before we order, could you please settle an 
argument for us?  
 
Would you please pronounce where we are very 
slowly?" She leaned over the counter and said, 
"Burrr-gerrr Kiiing."  

 

 

An event from Sara the Shark Whisperer (www.sharkwhisperer.org) 

Shark Tagging Trip with Guy Harvey Research Institute and Nova Southeastern University 

Join expert re-

searchers on a 

full day boat-

ing adventure 

filled with 

memories of a 

lifetime. Par-

ticipants help 

assemble fish-

ing equipment, 

bait hooks, and place gear in the water.  

          Once a shark is caught, the research team will 

secure the shark and then guests will be able to measure 

and tag the animal, collect samples of tissue and even 

take photos with the shark before it is released safely 

back into the water.  

          During the research trip, guests may encounter a 

variety of shark species such as nurse, blacknose, lem-

on, sandbar, Atlantic sharpnose, great Hammerhead, 

tigers, bull sharks and more!  

          Trips leave from the beautiful Nova Southeastern 

University Oceanographic Center in Dania Beach, Flor-

ida. Trips are dependent on weather conditions, and 

http://www.sharkwhisperer.org/

